
 

 

29th January 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 4 Portals to the Past Workshop 
 

As part of our ‘Super Saxons’ topic for the spring half term we will be having a visit from Portals to the 

Past. The workshop will take place on Monday 26th February and will be an opportunity for the 

children to get hands-on with some artefacts from the Anglo-Saxon times. This will provide an excellent 

introduction to our topic, which is based around settlement of the Anglo-Saxons.  

 

A minimum contribution of £6.00 to help cover costs would be appreciated. If we do not receive 

sufficient contributions, the visit may have to be cancelled. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you 

are entitled to the visit being funded by school. Please return your slip and payment to the school office 

in an envelope with your child's name, class and what the slip/payment is for by Friday 16th February. 

Alternatively, payment can be made online via SIMS Agora. 

 

The children are encouraged to dress as Saxons on the day of the workshop if they would like to. We’re 

very excited about travelling back in time for the day! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Sarah Millward, Luke McDonagh & Andy Wheeldon  

Year 4 Teachers 

 

Year 4 Portals to the Past Workshop 
 
Child’s name___________________________________________ Class:______________ 
 
 
I give permission for my child to participate in the Portals to the Past workshop [  ] 
 
I enclose a contribution of £6.00  /  My child is eligible for Pupil Premium  [  ] 
 
 
 
Signed: _________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: __________________ 

 


